
Mid-Year Reading 
Conferences

You are invited to Miller's Mid-Year Reading Conferences with        
Mrs. Dougherty.  Please review the available slots on the online sign 

up (just scan below with your phone). If you want to schedule a 
conference for a different date and/or time, please email me 

(kdougherty@neshaminy.org). 

What will be discussed:

● Small group environment
● Skills/Concepts covered
● Your child’s current progress
● Rest of the year

I look forward to meeting you and discussing the growth your student 
has made so far this year.  Thank you!


